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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3435th meeting of the Security Council, held on 8 October 1994, in
connection with the Council’'s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
between Iraq and Kuwait", the President of the Security Council made the
following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council notes with grave concern the statement issued on
6 October 1994 by the Revolutionary Command Council of Irag. It underlines
the complete unacceptability of the implication therein that lraq may
withdraw cooperation from the United Nations Special Commission. The
Security Council emphasizes the necessity of full implementation of all its
relevant resolutions, including full cooperation by Iraq, without
interference, with the United Nations Special Commission’s vital mission.

"The Security Council has also received with grave concern reports
that substantial numbers of Iragi troops, including units of the Iraqi
Republican Guard, are being redeployed in the direction of the border with
Kuwait.

"The Security Council therefore requests the Secretary-General to
ensure that the United Nations Irag-Kuwait Observation Mission (UNIKOM)
redoubles its vigilance and reports immediately any violation of the
demilitarized zone established under resolution 687 (1991) or any
potentially hostile action.

"The Security Council reaffirms its commitment to the sovereignty and
territorial integrity of Kuwait. It underlines Iraq’'s full responsibility

to accept all the obligations contained in all its relevant resolutions and
to comply fully therewith."
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